
Parks and Recreation 

Minutes 

January 7, 2021 

 

Meeting was opened at 7:04pm  

Absent: Jeff and Robin 

A motion was made to accept the minutes of December 10th motion made by Frank seconded by John - - 

vote: unanimous. 

Mike Farrell and Tom Burke were in attendance to discuss the history of the Gate at Forge Pond Parks  

and Bathroom Lock updates to be made. Tom went over the history of HYAA and Parks and Rec. He 

touched upon ways Parks and Rec can work with other town Boards and Committees to attain like goals.  

Mike and Tammy will meet up to look at the electric panel at FPP to see what will be needed for the 

gate and locks.   

The Board discussed Build the Boards update. To our knowledge Parks and Rec will handle permitting of 

the rink. 

Motion to adjourn Adam seconded by Frank Vote: unanimous 

 

 

 


